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Eric (Roderico) Villanueva <eric.villanueva@lacity.org>
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Judith Auberjonois <monkey@thetrak.com> Wed, Sep 12, 2018 at 8:56 PM
To: Clerk.ArtsCommittee@lacity.org
Cc: Chris & Art Capps <roodog1989@gmail.com>, Judith and René Auberjonois <WimmZ@thetrak.com>, Leslie Duong and
Mark Gleason <ibemarkmark@gmail.com>, Leslie Duong and Mark Gleason <leslierosedg@aol.com>, William Wood
<billeeii@aol.com>, Chad Smith and Bruce MacCarthy <brucem@netflix.com>, Ken Gralla <kgralla@hotmail.com>, Toby and
Li Fan GAD <bluestoneparkview@gmail.com>, Goldstone Leigh <goldylox@me.com>, Noreen Halpern and Kevin Murphy
<kevin@reefermadness.org>, Noreen Halpern and Kevin Murphy <NHalpern@halfireentertainment.com>

To Los Angeles City Council Members: 
 
re: meeting on September 26 
 
In reference to the hiking trails in the Lake Hollywood-Griffith Park area:  the negative impact of hikers on the upper
Wonder view residents (3500-3600 block) would be much alleviated by closing the LADWP gate at the end of Wonder
View Drive to hikers and moving the trail access to another location lower down on Lake Hollywood Drive. 
 
It has now been several years that we Wonder View homeowners, taxpayers, and residents have been beleaguered by
the huge influx of hikers on our road.  Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Judith and Rene Auberjonois 
3629 Wonder View Drive 
Los Angeles, CA 90068  
 
cc: upper Wonder View Drive residents


